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Topic 
 

 Our topic this half term is 

 Seasons and Celebrations. 

 We will be: 

 talking about how the 

weather changes. 

 thinking about clothes we 

wear for different occasions. 

 acting out and re-telling 

stories. 

 finding out about different 

ways to celebrate. 

      Christmas Craft  
 

We would like to invite you to come 

into nursery to join your child in a 

Christmas craft activity.  

 

The sessions will be on Friday13th 

December during school time. 

 

We will put up a list of times for you 

to sign up to a little nearer the time. 

                      
 

Christmas Concert 
 

Our Christmas Concert will be on 

Tuesday 17th December. 

There will be 2 performances: 

 

 10.30am  Morning nursery  

and full time children 

 

  2.30pm  Afternoon nursery 

and full time children 

 

(You do not need a ticket to come 

to a performance.) 

Homework 
 

As part of our maths this half 

term we will be learning about 

shapes such as a circle, square, 

diamond, star, triangle, oval and 

rectangle. For homework we 

would like you to see if you can 

make a shape picture with your 

child. Bring it into school for us 

to display on our homework 

wall when it is finished. 

                              

 


